
 

Now in the fifth year of our National English Hub designation we are delighted to be running a 
series of free training events demonstrating best practice in the teaching of phonics and early 

literacy. 
These are events that enable you to see the practise and discuss the teaching of systematic synthetic 

phonics and promoting a love of reading. 
 

Training includes: 
· Introduction to Roade Primary School and phonics teaching  

· What is systematic synthetic phonics (SSP) and what does that look like in schools? 
· Tour of the school to see phonics and reading in action (virtually if on line!) 

· The importance of developing a culture and love of reading in schools 
· Commitment, fidelity and dedication to one scheme , the use of fully decodable books and resourcing. 
· Receipt of the action planning  documentation-submission  required along with self-referral for funding 

to be reimbursed 

 
Who should book on? 

These events are designed for Head/Senior leaders alongside Reception or Year 1 practitioners 
passionate about ensuring every child is a reader. 

Places are limited to 2 places per school, supply cover will be reimbursed for teaching staff, if one 
member attending is the Head Teacher. 

  
Training Dates 

  
Book your place at: 

https://www.roadeenglishhub.co.uk/our-courses-and-events 

FREE PHONICS AND EARLY READING TRAINING 

In Person 
7th November 2022  

14th November 2022 
23rd January 2023 
20th March 2023 
19th June 2023 

 
9am-11.30am  

(These sessions will be held at Roade Primary School) 
 
 
 

 
Virtual  

21st November 2022 
28th November 2022 

30th January 2023 
 
 
 

9am-11.30am  
(These sessions will be held on-line through a Zoom link) 

https://www.roadeenglishhub.co.uk/our-courses-and-events

